
Dear Parents and Carers,

Thank you to all those who attended our Harvest Festival on Monday and for your generous donations for the
New Life Community Larder. 

We have had some lovely feedback from Mrs Ingham, a school Governor, who noted how impressed she was with
how proficient the children were at using the microphone to project their voices. Mrs Ingham was also
impressed with how many children actively participated with the storytelling, the prayers and the singing and  
how respectful and well behaved the children were. The reception children were focused and attentive
throughout the service and she said it was a privilege and pleasure to share in our Harvest Thanksgiving.

Yours sincerely
Mrs J Bentley 

11th and 12th October - Parents evenings   

19th October - Year 6 Class worship 9:00am in school

17th October - Year 3 Open classroom 3:30-4:30pm 

Friday 20th October - Last day of term

Tuesday 31st October - First day back of term

Tuesday 2nd November - Wrates school photographs

Wednesday 15th November - NHS Flu nasal spray - 

whole school
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Heckington Sports crew have received their
training! They can now lead sporting activities at

break time in our school. 
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SchoolCloud - Heckington
St Andrew's
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Please use this link to
book Parents evening

and Clubs 

Heckington Saint Andrew’s C of E Primary School
Howell Road, Heckington, Lincolnshire, NG34 9RX

01529 460 633
 

IMPORTANT NOTICE: This e-mail message and any attachments are intended to be received only by persons entitled to receive the confidential information it may contain. E-mail messages may contain information that is confidential and legally privileged. Please do not read, copy, forward, or store this message unless you are an intended recipient of it. If you have received this message in error, please forward it to the sender and delete it completely from
your computer system. 

 

https://heckingtonstrewscofe.schoolcloud.co.uk/


To support their learning, Rowan class received
a dental pack to take home. This included a

timer, toothbrush and toothpaste! 



Last week, Hazel class, developed their digital
skills and created their very own album covers,

in the style of digital photographer Derek A
Boateng. 

I think you will agree that they have created
some fantastic pieces of digital art work!




